
At the middle school, the focus has shifted to interior finishes. 
Please take a look at the preliminary images of the commons 
and library collaboration areas. On these renderings, please note 
all furniture pictured is preliminary as designs and meetings are 
ongoing.

For next year’s secure entry projects, we are holding ongoing 
discussions to determine the best layout for each of the four 
sites. These conversations will help shape how the exterior will 
look once these projects are complete. 
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In June, the development of the new middle school continued with a shift to interior design 
and specific room needs. Bray Architects continues to meet with different user groups from 
the district with conversations detailing the specific layout, needs, and desires for the future 
of their curriculum. The day after the final day of school, construction kicked off on this 
year’s secure entry projects. The schedule for these improvements is tight; however, Miron 
Construction is making great progress in the first four weeks. 
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	» The City of Oshkosh required a traffic study for the new 
middle school site.  This study is being finalized and 
forwarded to Bray Architects, OASD, and the City of 
Oshkosh for review. 

	» We’re continuing to develop interior design at the middle 
school. 

	» We’ve started setting up tours in the greater Fox Valley 
area for the middle school user group to see their 
curriculum in action.

WHAT’S NEXT? 

 SOUTH COMMONS/CAFETERIA 

NORTH COMMONS/CAFETERIA WITH PLATFORM   

LIBRARY COMMONS  


